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Principal:  Jessica Bowen-Duarte 

Teachers: Laura Straghan—Grade F/1, Aimee Shorinov/David Close—Grade 1/2,  Shelley Bertollini/Tayler Gready—Grade 3/4,  
Stephen Cadusch/Michelle Taylor—Grade 4/5,  Carly Whittemore—Grade 5/6,  Michelle Gyton-Taylor—Indonesian & Tutoring, 

David Close—STEM, Brooke Maher—Sport & Wellbeing, Brianna Bell—Student Wellbeing, Pam Thrift—Tutoring 

Be Kind 

Be Safe 

Be Your Best 

20th February 2024 

PYALONG PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Established 1878 

10-14 Bourke Street, 
Pyalong, Victoria, 3521 

 
Phone: 03 57 851 291 
Mobile: 0438 851 291 

email:  pyalong.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

Bulletin No. 2 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
Full details of events can be found in the 
newsletter under Excursion/Activities. 

 

PLEASE RETURN FORMS  
 Code of Practice 2024 
 District Swimming 
 Camp permission and deposit 
 Kids Helpline permission 4/5 

only   OPT OUT ONLY 

Foundation 

Wednesday  

Rest Day—February 
During February, Foundation 

(prep) students will have Wednes-

days off as a rest day.   
Rest Days — 21st, and 28th Feb-

ruary. 

February 
Tue 20th—State School Spectacular 

Rehearsal—South Morang 

Wed 21st—Foundation Rest Day 

Fri 23rd District Swimming—

Seymour pool –selected team 

Wed 28th—Foundation Rest Day 

Thurs 29th—Kids Helpline 4/5 

March 
Tue 5th—Division Swimming—

Selected team 

Mon 11th—Labour Day Public 

Holiday 

Thurs 14th—Kids Helpline 4/5 

Tue 19th—School Photos 

Tues 26th—Cross Country 

Thurs 28th—Last Day Term 1  

April 

Mon 15th —First day Term 2 

Mon 22nd—Wed 24th Camp 2-6 

Wed 25th—ANZAC Day 

February 

21st Mia 

25th Clara 

 

Dear Families, 

Pyalong Primary School parent/teacher conferences 6th March 2024 

On the 6th of March we will be holding parent/teacher conferences. These 
are designed to allow parents/guardians to share any information about 
their child that may be useful and provides an opportunity for teachers to 
let you know how they have settled into the school year. We hope that all 
parents/guardians will be able to attend these valuable meetings as we 
know that if we work together and form strong relationships between the 
home and school, outcomes for children will be as positive as possible. 
School will operate as normal for students on this day. 

Thank you for prioritising this important first meeting. 

Kindest regards, 

Jess Bowen-Duarte 

 BOOKINGS ARE NOW OPEN  

Please book on the below link through Trybookings. 
https://www.trybooking.com/CPJZT 

Kids Helpline 
Mr C’s class will be participating in Kids Helpline sessions cover-
ing Online Safety and Peer Pressure on Thursday 29th February 
and Thursday 14th March.  An Information and Consent sheet is 
attached for students in Mr C’s grade only.  Please note the 
consent form only needs to be completed and returned if you 
wish to opt-out of these sessions.  Please contact Mr C if you 
have any queries. 

https://www.trybooking.com/CPJZT
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Parents are always very welcome to attend   

Friday afternoon assemblies.   

Our focus this week is:  

I use equipment correctly. 

No Awards this week as there was no assembly last Friday due to Young Lead-

ers Excursion. 

 Become a Berry 
Street foster carer  

In our community, some chil-
dren are not always able to live 

with their family.  

Become a foster carer and sup-
port a local child at a crucial 

moment in their life.  

Enquire today  
berrystreet.org.au/

fostercare  
Ph. 1800 816 037  


